
Additional News

Preventing Accidental Fires
Protect your family and home from accidental 
fires by keeping all flammable materials away 
from natural gas appliances. Never use or store 
flammable materials where a spark or open flame 
could ignite them. Flammable items include:

• Gasoline
• Lighter fluid
• Acetone
• Camp stove fuel

When working with these materials, make sure 
you are in an open, well-ventilated space. 
Store all flammable products in approved, 
nonbreakable containers that are tightly 
closed. Use them away from any natural gas 
appliances or other potential sources or fire.

Construction Season is Here
Every year, we invest money in replacing parts 
of our distribution system to provide continuous 
improvements and keep the natural gas delivery 
system safe and reliable. Because the majority of 
our infrastructure is found underground, customers 
and other residents/businesses in the area could be 
affected by construction-related traffic delays.

As part of the construction process, customer 
action may be required. If this is the case, you will 
receive a letter, door hanger, or be approached by 
a Liberty crew member with proper identification to 
determine a time that an interruption in service may 
be appropriate.

For more information about our scheduled 
work, visit www.libertyenergyandwater.com 
or scan the QR code. 

April is National Safe Digging Month
Whether it’s a big project like adding a swimming pool or just planting some new 
shrubs around your yard, make sure you call 8-1-1 before you grab the shovel! 
Your property may contain underground utility lines. Knowing where utility lines 
are buried can help you avoid injury, service outages (and unhappy neighbors), 
and costly repairs.  

Call 811 at least 72 hours before you start digging (excluding weekends and 
holidays) and you’ll be routed to your local 811 call center. Tell the operator 
where you’ll be digging, what type of work you’re doing, and when. Within just a 
few days, local utility companies will visit your site and mark the location of any 
underground lines, free of charge. Each utility type is marked with a specific color:

April was designated as National Safe Digging Month by Common Ground Alliance to highlight the 
importance of calling 811 before you dig, and April (which is the start of spring and known for planting and 
working around the house), is the perfect time to promote it. 

Visit www.call811.com or call 811 to get started with a location request. Safety is in your hands. 

Red - electric 
Yellow - natural gas
Orange - telecommunications
Blue - water 
Green - sewage

• Propane tanks
• Solvents
• Adhesives
• Paints and thinners


